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 Julia Lee Moore Elementary School -- 1301 Country Club Road –- Conway, Arkansas 72034
 Office Phone: 501- 450-4830 / Office Fax: 501-450-6605 

Office Hours: 8:00 am-4:00 pm daily

Principal: Ms. Cathy Dunn / Assistant Principal: Mr. Kenny Clark
Newsletter / Web site Editor: Mrs. Jennifer Epps eppsj@conwayschools.net 
JLM Web Site:  http://jlmes.conwayschools.org/
Monday, October 15, 2012
Oct 17...........................................................................................School Picture Day

Oct 24-25.......................................................................Parent and Teacher Conferences
Oct 30.....................................................Red Ribbon “Decade Day” to say Peace Out to Drugs
Oct 31................................Red Ribbon “Pajama Day” to say we’re Dreaming of a Drug Free World
Nov 5................................................................................JLM Students’ Flu Shot Clinic
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Information regarding flu shots and required forms can be found on the district webpage at www.conwayschools.org. Forms are also available at the front office. Parents wishing for their child to receive the flu shot at JLM must return the forms to the office no later than Oct 26.                      
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REMINDERS:
· Parents should monitor their students on the playground after school. Please stay with your child & be physically present inside the fenced area, rather than just watching from your vehicle.
· School Picture Day is Wednesday, October 17!  (Order envelopes went home last Thursday.) Please send order envelopes WITH PAYMENT ENCLOSED with your child by Wednesday. Don’t forget to choose a pose. Pose options are found on the front of the envelope. Want to pay with a debit or credit card online? Go to www.mylifetouch.com . Please write your online payment code on the order form and return the completed form to your child’s teacher on picture day. Photos will be taken first thing in the morning, so please be on time. Please note: neither the school office nor the photographers will have change. Please send the correct amount of money with your student.
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[image: image6.wmf]THANK YOU FOR ATTENDING MATH NIGHT!!! We always appreciate our parents for coming out to learn more about what is going on in the school! For help or download information on Lexia Reading or Reflex Math, email Mrs. Epps, the school Library Media Specialist, at eppsj@conwayschools.net or Ms. Thompson, the school GT Specialist, at thompsop@conwayschools.net. For information pertaining to the classroom, you can always email or schedule a visit with the classroom teachers. Once again, thanks for coming out to learn more about math in the classroom. We look forward to seeing you in the spring for our literacy night! 

PTO MOVIE NIGHT:  “The Lorax” was amazing! So many parents and students sat out under the stars and watched the movie! BIG THANKS to the PTO for providing the movie and for arranging the Kona Ice truck to be here. A couple of pictures were posted on the JLM PTO Facebook page.  If you have any pictures of the event please send them to Mrs. Epps at eppsj@conwayschools.net. 

ENRICHMENT DAY was last Friday! The focus for our students was on Math and Technology. The students learned about inventors, space, computers, flight operations, patterning, the abacus, and so much more!! Thanks to Jessica Spayde, Leigh Anne Braswell and their PTO team of volunteers and presenters for a wonderful enriching day! Pictures from the day will be placed on the JLM website this week! Thanks again!!

MUSTANG SINGERS:  Choir T-shirt money is due! Each shirt costs $11.00.  Last day to purchase and pay for shirts is October 19. NO COINS, PLEASE! Checks made payable to JLM. 

RED RIBBON WEEK:  Each fall during Red Ribbon Week, educators, parent groups and community leaders unite to educate children and youth about the harmful effects of drugs. This year Julia Lee Moore Elementary will celebrate Red Ribbon Week with the following activities:

· Tuesday, October 30th – “Decade Day”-Say Peace Out to Drugs by dressing in “retro” styles from any decade you choose or wear peace signs.

· Wednesday, October 31st – “Pajama Day” –Say Dreaming of a Drug Free World by wearing your favorite appropriate pajamas, slippers, and/ or robe to school.

· Students will be given a special “tag necklace” to wear both days to help remind them of some ways to say no to harmful drugs. 

During guidance classes in October students will learn about making good choices that result in good consequences. Lessons and activities will include making good choices concerning drugs. If you have questions or need information, please contact Mrs. Pearce-JLM Counselor, pearcer@conwayschools.net or 450-4830.
